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Happy Thanksgiving
We are thankful to all our friends, clients, 
and colleagues for your kindness and 
collaboration. From our family to yours, 
have a safe and happy Thanksgiving.

Achen-Gardner is assessing, rehabilitating, and repairing sections 
of 24” and 36” bar wrapped concrete cylinder pipe as part of our 
Zone 1 Transmission Main Assessment and Rehabilitation CMAR 
project for the Town of Gilbert. Visit our website for more project 
information and photos.

Heritage District 
Transmission Main Repair

We are currently installing new 66” welded steel water transmission 
main throughout a residential neighborhood as part of the City of 
Phoenix’s drought mitigation plan that includes our Zone 3D and 4A 
Improvements CMAR project. Visit our website for more project 
information and photos.

Drought Mitigation  
Effort Continues

http://achen.com
http://www.achen.com
https://www.achen.com/3879100-zone-3d-4a-segment-1
https://www.achen.com/3879100-zone-3d-4a-segment-1
https://www.achen.com/3879100-zone-3d-4a-segment-1
https://www.achen.com/3879100-zone-3d-4a-segment-1
https://www.facebook.com/achengardner
https://twitter.com/achengardner
https://www.linkedin.com/company/achen-gardner-construction-llc
https://www.youtube.com/user/AchenGardner
https://www.instagram.com/achengardner/


Achen-Gardner is pleased to announce the 
addition of Mark Monroe PMP, CCM as 
Project Executive. Mark brings 40 years of 
industry experience in underground utilities 
and civil construction having worked 
as a General Superintendent, Project 
Manager, and Project Executive at large 
US companies. He will be providing quality 
leadership to our Project Management staff 
and ensuring the high level of service that 
our clients have come to expect.

Achen-Gardner is a sponsor of the Fantasy of Lights in Downtown 
Tempe. This kickoff to the holiday season begins with a street parade 
on November 26th. Visit the event website for details.

The Chandler Chamber of Commerce has named Achen-Gardner 
Construction one of the Top 100 Chandler Based Companies. 
Visit the Chandler Chamber website to view the Chandler 100 
Publication listing all of the top ranked companies.

Achen-Gardner participated in 
a Halloween event for students 
of Madison Heights Elementary 
School, which is located 
adjacent to our Zone 3D and 
4A Improvements CMAR 
project. We enjoyed passing 
out candy and educating kids 
and parents about our work. 
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GOT PLANT WORK?
Our reputation for high-quality, best-value service extends to our 
work on water and wastewater facilities. Visit achen.com/facilities 
to see what we can do for you and contact us to learn how we can 
use our existing JOC contracts to meet your needs.
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Achen-Gardner’s New 
Project Executive

Fantasy of Lights

Trunk or 
Treat

We recently installed 64 
concrete modules and 34 linking 
slabs, each weighing up to 
21 tons, for Arizona’s first Bio 
Clean UrbanPond storm water 
detention structure as part of our 
Litchfield Square Infrastructure 
Improvements CMAR project for 
the City of Litchfield Park. Visit 
our website for more project 
information and photos.

Installing Arizona’s First 
Bio Clean UrbanPond

https://www.downtowntempe.com/events/opening-night-parade
https://www.chandlerchamber.com/chandler-100/
https://www.achen.com/facilities
https://www.achen.com/3858100-litchfield-square-cmar
https://www.achen.com/3858100-litchfield-square-cmar
https://www.achen.com/3858100-litchfield-square-cmar
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